
Dear Parents,  

Dear Parents/Carers 

We would like to celebrate the Queen’s platinum jubilee this year 

by holding a garden party at Lavender Farm. We are going to 

set up a ‘street party’ in Haybarn’s garden where the children 

will join together and enjoy some party food. This will take 

place on Wednesday 25
th

 May 2022. We are asking parents to 

send in a labelled party plate of food with enough for your 

child only. 

We will also be doing some activities at nursery in the children’s 

rooms, learning about the queen and her family and taking part 

in different crafts. We are asking parents to provide a plain 

white t-shirt for your child to decorate at nursery, they can 

then wear this t-shirt to the party along with their crowns or 

hats that they will be able to make the week before. 

As a little competition for the children to take part in, we are 

asking children to make a birthday card at home for the Queen. 

If you could then send their card in by Wednesday 4
th

 May a 

winner out of each room will be chosen to send their card to 

the Queen. 

If you have any questions regarding any of the details above 

please let us know. 

   Kind regards, 

     Lavender Farm Nursery 


